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A Special Meeting was held October 26, 2005 at Heidelberg Township Municipal
Building for discussion of the 2006 Budget and a Worksession. The meeting was called
to order at 7:32 PM by Chairman Harry Rodgers.

Harry Rodgers, Larry Sterner, Tim Hansen and Norma Markle.

Others present were Paul Hilbert, Scott Rabenstine and Kevin Amoss.

The millage rate of 1.256 will remain the same. With the Fire Company receiving

.25 mill of real estate tax collected. The Fire Department is checking into purchasing a
generator for the fire hall.

The 2008 budget will increase from $725,000.00 in 2005 to $ 760,000.00, an
approximate 5% increase.

The ‘buy-out of the police builiding was discussed and is expected to take place
by September 1, 2007.

A proposed budget will be presented at the November 2, 2005 meeting.
WORKSESSION - Items Discussed
* Ag Security review
* Letter of extension for Laurel Summit Il - Scott Barnhart
* Cell Tower - Exhibit | is blank, need a plan
* Newsletter
* E-Mail - Internet

* Buy-Out Ordinance

* Rettew - 2 ordinances for Conservation for updated Comp. Plan & update subdivision
ordinance

Meeting adjourned at 8:47 PM.
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